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Lisskulla Ljungkvist-Wag
LITTLE CROOKTHORNE, BROOKPIT LANE, BROOKPIT LANE, LITTLEHAMPTON, BN17 5QU

| Objection

The size of the building will spoil the natural beauty of the Downs. Something that's an added
attraction to the area all year round. The increased traffic, of huge vehicles in particular, will add to the
already jammed small roads. I don't understand how 100s of lorries every day would be able to travel
smoothly. How are the safety concerns positioned given the limited access to the plant, this is
frightening in terms of any accidents requiring emergency services. The area is due to increase housing
and how would the new housing be impacted by the plant. The air quality at the moment is clear and
the idea of importing poisonous substances would be detrimental. There is a significant elderly
population that may be adversely affected by pollutants. The area has seen improved pavements for
cycling and walking only recently and this is not compatible with having a huge waste facility. There
are large areas of farm land, with cattle, as well as vegetable growing, and these may be at peril from
the facility.
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